
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
         Friday 8th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
 
KEEPING YOUNG PEOPLE SAFE 
 
 
Please see the following advice from West Midlands Police 
 
 
 

Young people can be groomed and exploited in spaces visible to members of the 

public, such as fast food restaurants, hotels, taxis, and private hire vehicles. Whether 

you’re on a night out, commuting home, staying overnight for a business trip, or 

working as a driver or in customer service, you could be the one that gets help. 

  

By learning the signs with The Children’s Society, British Transport Police, 

and National Police Chiefs’ Council we can keep children safe. 

  

#LookCloser https://bit.ly/44TDtcz 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss Lucas 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
          
 
 
 

https://s-url.co/sqYOAA

